
BOURNE ABBEY CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY ACADEMY 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School: Mrs S L Buttress 
Abbey Road               Tel: 422163 

Bourne  

29th September 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

HARVEST THANKSGIVING 

At this time of year we would usually come together to celebrate Harvest either at 

Bourne Abbey Church or in school. 

 

Due to current COVID-19 restrictions, we are unable to do this but instead will be 

sharing a very special virtual Harvest service in our class bubbles on Wednesday 7th 

October. 

 

At Harvest time we also usually ask for kind food gift donations to be brought into 

school for Bourne Foodbank.  Again, this is not possible due to coronavirus, but would 

urge you to still donate to the Foodbank at this time if you can.  You can do this at our 

local Tesco or by taking food gifts directly to Bourne Foodbank which is open Tuesday 

afternoons 1-3pm and Friday mornings 9-11am. 

 

We thank you for helping our children be ‘Agents of Change’ and caring about others in 

these challenging times. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs S L Buttress 

Head of School 

 

 

 


